

SOUTH AFRICAN EMBASSY - ROME AMBASCIATA DEL SUDAFRICA - ROMA

17 May 2011

Dear Enrico

It gives the South African Embassy great pleasure to present you with a photograph of our father and icon, former President Nelson Mandela, as promised to you during our recent Strategic Planning Meeting here in Rome.

It is trusted that this photo on display, will assist with inspiration in your special work done representing our country here in Italy.

May I once again take this opportunity to express my heartfelt appreciation for your dedication and hard work done on behalf of the Republic of South Africa.

With kind regards and in friendship.

Thenjiwe Mtintso Ambassador

Egr. Dr. Enrico De Barbieri Console Onorario della Repubblica del Sudafrica Piazza Dante, 10/7 16121 Genova